Bu/Mbengkas Rice Co-operative Society
P.O Box 31 Wum

Menchum Division
10t December 2001
Madame Ousmator
|.D.F. BAMENDA
N.W. Province
MADAME,
A LETTER OF CONGRATULATION

As members of the above co-operative, we are writing to
congratulate you for the education we have gained from the
numerous workshops organised by you and the LD.F. W e want to say
that we over-estimate the lessons learnt from these workshop. These
workshops have been of great benefit to us especially in the domain of
efficlent - co-operative management.

it would be unjust on our part if we forget to thank you for the
manuals you always provide at the end of each workshop. These
manuals enables participants to revise and to better understand what
they learnt.

Our wish Is that more workshops be organised by you sO that we
can confinue to gain from your rich experience.

May God bless you abundantly.

Thank-you
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